
English:  
We will continue to look at poems and autumn poems in particular, noticing 
patterns and spotting adjectives and rhyming words.  
We will be completing a reading assessment activity this week, which focuses on the 
children’s comprehension skills.      

Phonics:    
We will be using monster phonics during our phonic lessons. 
This week we are looking at the sounds: 
er/est suffixes and oe 
The words we are focusing on: more, horse, gone, live, would, school, 
soon, food, room 
  

Maths: 
We are going to continue to look at our number bonds to 10, making 
sure we understand that a number bond is 2 numbers that go together 
to make 10 . 
We will also be doing a maths assessment activity to see what we have 
learnt so far in Year 1.     

Homework: 
Please read daily with your child. They are able to change their coloured book 
each day.  
Monster phonic books are changed every Monday and your child will have 
that book for the week. Please make sure they have their reading wallet in 
their bag each day.  
 
Homework can home on Friday and needs to be handed in on Wednesday.  
 
Your child will be tested on their spellings each Friday. Please support them 
with learning their spellings. 
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Action Points: 
★ PE is on Tuesday & Friday this half term so please make sure that your child has a full 
PE kit in school and that every item is named.    

★ Thank you for your support with your child learning their Nativity words. We have 
began practicing in the Church and Year 1 have been doing a super job with their singing.  

★ As part of our DT topic we will be building castle. I will send out a letter nearer the 
time but please do start collecting junk modelling materials ready. 

 ★ On Thursday we will be going to Windsor Castle. Your child will arrive at school at 
the normal time and we will be back before the end of the school day. Please make sure 
they have a backpack they can carry their lunch and water bottle in. We spend the day 
walking outside so please make sure they are wrapped up warm.  

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 
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